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 Adam Foster OBJEMAIL2015/4536/P 26/08/2015  09:31:07 My partner and I, co-owners of our property, object to the proposed extension on the following 

grounds;

1. Light into our garden and back room would be considerably reduced.

2. Our privacy will be impacted as the extension will overlook the rear of our flat and garden.

3. The area is already densely developed and therefore the extension would only add to the issue.

4. As the extension is in a conservation area, the design is out of character with the surrounding 

neighbourhood.

5. We would lose our existing sky view.
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 Gareth Williams OBJEMAIL2015/4536/P 27/08/2015  21:44:15 I object. The extension will block out light and there is not sufficient  room for itFlat 1

129

Goldhurst Terrace
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